
 

Friday 19th November 2021 

 

 

Things to look forward to next week: 

 Covid Testing 

Please continue to follow Gov-

ernment guidance. Anyone 

with symptoms must be tested 

with a PCR test booked online 

or by phoning 119. If the test is 

negative, then children can re-

turn to school.  

 

 

We will be providing a £60 Winter Voucher for all of 

our families who are entitled to Free School Meals.  

These will be issued in December.  Please let Mrs 

Thompson know if your circumstances have 

changed. You may be entitled to Free School Meals.  

 

 

Children break up for Christmas on Thursday 16th December 2021.  

Monday Shaun’s motor skills groups 

Records Office Workshop for Class 2 

Tuesday Yoga with Christine  

 

Wednesday Music Workshops for Years 2,3 and 4  

Fun to Cook Workshops 

Miss Hutton’s Class - visit to Gymnastics Festival 

Thursday Years  R/1 and 2/3 Dance Workshops 

Year 5 swimming session 

Dance Club for Years 1, 2 and 3 with Gemma 

 

Friday Tuck-shop 3.15pm 

 


